
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2019 3:44 PM 
To: Michael Butler <mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au>; Stephen Smith 
<Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Nicola 
Street <Nicola.Street@aigroup.com.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2019/5 Professional Employees Award 2019 
 
Dear Parties,  
 
AM2019/5 Professional Employees Award 2019 
 
I refer to the above matter and the hearing listed for 29-31 October 2019.  
 
The Full Bench proposes to re-list the hearing for two days, 3 and 4 December 2019.  
 
Could the parties please respond at your earliest convenience advising of availability on these dates.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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